
BEGINNING JULY 1, 2015, THE CITY OF COVINGTON 
NO LONGER SENDS OUT 2ND NOTICES! 

 

IF YOUR BILL IS DUE ON THE 13TH 

YOU HAVE UNTIL 4:30PM ON THE 23RD  

OR YOU WILL BE CHARGED A$50.00 FEE 

IF YOUR BILL IS DUE ON THE 24TH  

YOU HAVE UNTIL 4:30PM ON THE 3RD 

OR YOU WILL BE CHARGED A $50.00 FEE 

 

IF YOUR DUE DATE FALLS ON A SATURDAY, SUNDAY 
OR A HOLIDAY, YOUR BILL IS DUE ON THE BUSINESS 

DAY PRIOR TO THE DUE DATE OR IT MUST BE IN THE 
NIGHT DEPOSIT BOX BY 8:00AM ON THE DUE DATE TO 
AVOID PENALTY OR CUT OFF FEES. NO ONE IS EXEMPT 

FROM PENALTY OR CUT OFF FEES.  

NO EXCEPTIONS! 


